
SCAM WARNING!
TRINITY MEMBERS BEWARE

EMAIL & PHONE(TEXT) SCAM IN PROGRESS

Sadly, many churches and their members, INCLUDING TRINITY, 
are being targeted and are experiencing a number of 

email and phone/texting SCAMS.

PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO ANY REQUESTS TO BUY 
ANY TYPE OF GIFT CARD OR SHOP FOR ANY REASON!!! 

Please know your pastors, sta� and/or fellow members 
would never ever send you an email or text message

asking you to go out and buy gift cards or to “shop” for them. 

Any such requests made through these avenues
should be blocked on your phone and/or email. 

Always make sure anything that comes from Trinity is actually from 
our email address or our phone number … they are not being changed!

PLEASE BE VIGILANT AS THESE SCAMS ARE INCREASING 
AND BECOMING MORE WIDESPREAD.

Contact the Pastors or the o�ce directly with any questions or concerns.


